
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, April 9, 2024 3:37 PM 
'Britton Howze ' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/9/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 01737-2024 

Subject: RE: DENY Environmental Services Wastewater Application Docket# 20240032-SU 

Good Afternoon, Michael and Britton Howze. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

niLLcivici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Britton Howze <brittonph@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 2:40 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DENY Environmental Services Wastewater Application Docket# 20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Michael & Britton Howze 

1954 Georgia Avenue 

Englewood, FL 34224 

and 

8222 Little Gasparilla Island 

Parcel ID 422016429010 

RE: DENY Environmental Services Wastewater Application 

1 
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          Docket #20240032-SU 

 Ladies & Gentlemen, 

This letter is to plead for Charlotte County PSC to deny the wastewater services application proposed 
by Environmental Services.  

There is no need for your taxpayers to pay more OUTRAGEOUS fees for water services managed by 
Mr. Boyer. At present our bill is in excess of $300! (The home has been uninhabitable due to Ian 
damages and there is only sparce use of any water)   

The barrier island long term plan may be to invest in sewer services BUT IT NEEDS TO BE COUNTY 
RUN not a private company with undiscovered political interests. Your taxpayers have been 
surcharged enough!  The county would be better off building a bridge back to the barrier islands. 

Environmental Utilities proposes only the removal of liquid not solid waste. Taxpayers would be 
required to pay more inflated charges and yet still must continue to use septic systems already in 
place. This makes no sense.   

There is no evidence of public health or safety issues associated with the present site specific septic 
systems already in place. 

Respectfully, DENY the application by Environmental Services on Docket #20240032-SU, PLEASE! 

  

Michael Howze 

Britton Howze 

  

  




